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Comments My main objection to this is the location....right next to a primary school? I do understand 
the thoughts on the technology safety are split into two main camps of pro and against, but 
essentially, the long term research has not yet been done as 5G is a new level of technology 
being used this way. I also understand thoughts and feelings can be very heated around this 
on both sides. 
 
Is it worth the gamble to risk developing minds and bodies without the proper long term 
effects being studied safely?  
 
https://www.oxfordmail.co.uk/news/6633063.masts-ban-schools/ 
 
I would not like to send my child to that school if a mast was so close to it. Certainly, if the 
mast goes ahead it would change my mind about moving to the area (I currently live in 
Ambrosden and was considering buying a house in Langford Village). 
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